Ms. Hoyt's Kíndergarten Class

10/28/2016

Reminders

Halloween is Monday!

Please have your child bring their costume in a labeled bag. We will have a party in the afternoon before changing into costumes for the Halloween parade!

This week we were happy to have Mrs. Aggarwal come in to teach us about Diwali, which is on Sunday. We learned about being kind and brave, and got to make a fun craft!

Happy Diwali!

Thank you all for coming in and meeting with me during conferences. It was truly a pleasure to have a little bit of time to talk to each of you about your children. Remember you can always email me with any questions or concerns as they come up!

Reading

- •The students have been doing a great job of pointing to the words as they read, looking for patterns in the pages, and using the pictures as clues.
- •We can now successfully read independently for 11 minutes!

Writing

- •We have continued our work with writing true stories.
- •This week the students learned how to write stories with multiple pages!

Math

- •We have been learning about left and right.
- •We are learning to use positional words to describe an object's location.